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Cloakroom 

Just a reminder to ask parents/carers to make sure 

that all children have their names on all of their  

belongings especially their nursery jumpers and 

shoes to stop any confusion.  

Please speak to Mrs Kinnaird if you wish your child’s 

name to be written on their nursery shoes.  

Nursery Interests 

We will continue to develop our nursery plans 
through the interest of the children.  This  interest is 
currently ‘Celebrations’.  

Please keep looking at our floorbook to see all the 
work the children have been doing. Please feel free 
to add your own comments to the floorbook. 

Staffing 

Mrs Salutous has now left and we wish 
her well as she prepares for the arrival 
of her baby.  

 

We would like to welcome Mrs Kaczmarska  to our 
nursery who will take over the red group from Mrs 
Salutous.  

Forest Friday 

The groups will take it in turn to visit the forest and 

the other two groups will come to nursery as       

normal. If your child cannot attend the forest       

session with their group they cannot come to 

nursery with the other two groups that day as staff 

would not be within their ratio.  

Please ensure staff have up to date contact details 

and you are registered for using Class Dojo as staff 

will use this form of communication if they need to 

cancel the forest session with short notice.  

Red group :  23/02/18  

Blue group : 02/03/18  

Green group : 09/03/18 

 

Transition 

As you are aware our children take part in joint play 

times with the school and attend assemblies where 

appropriate along with other school events. Nursery 

Staff and P1 teachers are meeting soon to  develop 

the transition programme for children entering P1 

after the Summer holidays.  

Once this has been devised we will invite parents / 

carers concerned to an open evening which will  

allow you an opportunity to share your thoughts 

and ideas. This programme will continue to build 

over the next few months and we will keep you  

informed of all activities.   

World Book Day 

Thursday 1st March is 
World Book Day and to      
celebrate children are  
invited to dress up as their 
favourite book character. 
There will be a prize for 
the best character         
costume.  Our Library 
Leaders are visiting the 
nursery to read the       
children some stories. 
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Dates for your diary 

Thursday 1st March—World Book Day 

Thursday 29th March—Nursery closes for Easter Holidays 

Monday 16th April—Nursery re-opens 

Friday 4th May— Staff development day (nursery closed) 

Monday 7th May —Public holiday  (nursery closed)   

Friday 15th June—Nursery Sports Day 

Friday 22nd June—Nursery Graduation  


